
We look forward to hearing from you, APU students! 

In order for APU to become a better university, it is important that we listen to what our 

students want to say. Please fill out the questionnaire below and tell us what you think 

about APU academic courses, student life, etc. 

The responses from the students will be analysed by the students participating in 

the ”Project for Building a System for Listening to Students”, and they will prepare the draft 

proposal. When the draft proposal is ready (expected around October), it will be made 

public and students will have the opportunity to have their opinions heard. The proposal will 

then be submitted to the University as a formal proposal. The University will then respond 

to the proposals through meetings with students and/or in some other way. 

Questionnaire: https://survey2.apu.ac.jp/limesurvey/index.php/237765?lang=en 

Deadline for responses: Thursday 15 July 

Estimated response time: about 15 minutes 

<Project for Building a System for Listening to Students> 

This questionnaire is being conducted as part of the "Project for Building a System for 

Listening to Students". The aim of this project is to connect APU students with the 

university, to bring students' voices to the university, and to let students get involved in 

improving the University with faculty and staff. A pilot program was run last year and many 

students gave their voices to the program. A summary of last year's activities is included in 

the attached file. Please have a look through it before you answer the questionnaire. 

Progress report: 

https://secure.en.apu.ac.jp/secure_students/studentsupport/page/content0346.html/ 

< Privacy Policy>  

All results of this questionnaire will be processed statistically. Your personal information will 

not be singled out or made public. The results will be used internally by APU in order to 

make improvements to the university that will in turn benefit students and enrich their lives 

at APU. (Please be aware that APU may release portions of the statistically analyzed data). 

Responding to the questionnaire is not compulsory, but your cooperation would be greatly 

appreciated. Questionnaire results will not be used for any purpose other than the one 

stated above. In addition, personal information provided through the questionnaire will be 

treated with the utmost care in accordance with the Ritsumeikan Trust Personal Information 

Protection Regulations. 

Basic Policy of Protection of Personal Information: 

https://www.apu.ac.jp/home/contents/privacypolicy.html/ 

We would like to express our sincere thanks for your cooperation. 


